
 

Blood Collection Services 
August 20, 2020 

This information applies to: Prince County Physicians and Nurse Practitioners 

 

 

In an effort to help alleviate wait times for blood collections at Prince County Hospital, Provincial Laboratory Services will be 
offering a pilot program for routine blood collection services at the Kensington Health Clinic starting Monday August 24, 2020.  

 

To access these services please phone the PCH laboratory at 902-438-4280. Services provided are by appointment only.  

No walk-ins are accepted. Any urgent collections are still being directed to PCH. 

 

The clinic will be in operation Monday to Friday from 8 am to 2 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact:  

Sharlene Fennell 

PCH Lab Manager 

902-438-4290 

smfennell@ihis.org 
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